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October 13, 2007 

Hello All,

Here is an update on what is going on at your radio station. 

- Bill Prendergast visited KSDP this past week and installed Natural Music.
The program will dramatically improve are music rotation.  Already, you can 
hear a big change on the air.  Bill also fixed the automation system so that 
NPR news fires perfectly at the top of every hour. 

- The radio station will have a high speed internet connection from the 
University of Alaska Fairbanks via satellite.  The equipment needed to make 
this link is here in Sand Point and we are organizing a technical visit from 
Alaska Public Broadcasting for the installation.  The engineering visit will be 
covered by a grant the station received a while back from the State of Alaska. 

- We are making a grant proposal to the Denali Commission to improve the 
radio station’s offices and studios.  If this is approved, we could receive as 
much as one hundred thousand dollars and the money could be used to 
relocate the station to a building that the radio station purchased. 

Best,

Kells Hetherington 


